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Jill Cataldi

From: Mary Pendergast <marypen211@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 13, 2021 6:43 PM
To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Oppose H5891A

Dear Friends, 
This is Mary Pendergast from the Sisters of Mercy speaking strongly against H5891A. It is very important that 
you, our elected leaders, know the opinion of those who elected you on all matters.  While the emergency of the 
pandemic necessitated creativity and virtual meetings, as the state opens up, I hope that public  in person input 
will again be the way the statehouse does business. Our voices should matter to you! 
Sincerely, 
Mary Pendergast,RSM 
Sisters of Mercy 
99 Fillmore St, Pawtucket, RI 02860 
401 6634530 
 
 
 
 


